BRUCE KING

GOVERNOR

October 30, 1992

Helen L. Hedrick

The Hedrick Company

PO Box 2185

Santa Fe, NM 87504-2185

RE:
G F Bruington #1, M
Black and Taylor #1,
Jones #1, A-13-29N-1
Jones #3, B-13-29N-1
Mary Hare #1, P-14-
Gale #1, E-24-29N-1
Gale #2, F-24-29N-1

Dear Ms. Hedrick:

You recently requested in a
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STATE OF NEW MEXICO

RALS and NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

1000 R{O BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
(505) 334-6178

ANITA LOCKWOOD
CABINET SHCRETARY

Temporarily Abandoned Wells

-28-29N-10W
F-29-29N-10W
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letter dated October 2, 1992 that the above mentioned wells be

granted an extension for temporarily abandoned status. A one year extension will be granted

if sundry notices indicating y
December 31, 1992.

If you have any questions, p
Sincerely,

Dianna K. Fairhurst
Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector

TA File
DKEF File
Well File

XC:

our work intentions for these wells are submitted to this office by

ease feel free to contact this office.
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